January 8, 1970

President John X. Jamrich Northern Michigan University Marquette, Michigan

Dear President Jamrich:

Attached is the list of the black students who participated in the demonstration in the Student Personnel Office on December 17, 1969. In my capacity as Administrative Aide of the Human Rights Commission, I feel it my duty to ask you, the President, to grant these students complete amnesty.

All power to the people,

David Williams

David Williams

Administrative Aide

Human Rights Commission